
Request for Qualifications – New Markets Tax Credit Consultant Support 
 

The Northeastern Pennsylvania Alliance (NEPA) is issuing a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for 

professional services to form a Community Development Entity and develop a New Markets Tax 

Credit Allocation Application. 

Interested firms may receive an RFQ packet by contacting Kurt Bauman at (570) 655-5581 Ext. 

237 or kbauman@nepa-alliance.org. Disadvantaged Business Enterprises, including women-, 

minority- and service-disabled veteran- owned businesses, are encouraged to submit 

qualifications. Sealed qualifications packages will be received until 5:00 PM, on January 18, 2019 

at the Northeastern Pennsylvania Alliance, 1151 Oak Street, Pittston, PA 18640-3726. NEPA 

reserves the right to reject any or all qualifications packages or waive any informality in the 

selection process.  

****************************************************************************** 

 

Public Notice Instructions: 

 

Please print the public notice above in the legal ad section of the Scranton Times-Tribune on 

Sunday, December 23, 2018. Please send invoice and proof of publication to: 

 

Kurt R. Bauman 

Vice President, Community & Economic Development Services 

Northeastern Pennsylvania Alliance 

1151 Oak Street 

Pittston, PA 18640-3726 

 

If you have any questions on the instructions, please contact Kurt Bauman at 570-655-5581 Ext. 

237. Thank you for your assistance! 
 


